Resignation

Attachment 3

Jennifer Smith

Sun 1/17/2016 11:53 AM

To:Jeff Fortkamp < Jeff.Fortkamp@celinaschools.org>;

Hello Jeff, I am regrettably resigning from I the eighth grade softball coaching position for the 2016 season because of health reasons. If possible, I would like to stay on as a volunteer status, to be determined on my walking ability later in the season. Thank you for the experience the last two years. I enjoyed coaching very much. Sincerely, Jennifer Smith

Sent from Outlook Mobile

Jennyer Im H